WESTERN DAKOTA

TECHNICAL COLLEGE

Notice of Quorum

Posted Tuesday, July 26th, 2022

Pursuant to SDCL 1-25-1, notice is hereby given that a
guorum of Board of Trustees members will be present at a
retreat facilitated by the Association of Community College
Trustees on July 28, 2022, 5PM at Minerva’s Restaurant.

No business will be conducted. The purpose of the meeting is
to recap prior year accomplishments.

- Dr. Ann Bolman, President

Western Dakota Technical College prepares students to be highly-skilled professionals through accessible, career-focused
programs to improve their lives, while adapting to community workforce needs and positively impacting our economy.
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